HALL-IRWIN AGGREGATES, LLC 301 CENTENNIAL DRIVE MILLIKEN, CO 80543

December 17, 2020

Via: Email

Mr. Eric Scott
Division of Reclamation and Mine Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Baseline Resource - M1997058

Inspection date: 11/16/2020

Dear Eric:

Attached are photographs taken on December 16, 2020 to show the completed remedial action for the inspection problems noted in your report dated November 18, 2020 for the following issues:

- 1. Erosion gullies and ruts Nine (9) photographs labeled "Walker grading" show the regraded slopes of the reservoirs to eliminate the gullies and ruts.
- 2. Permit markers –The corrected northern boundary markers have been placed and labeled.
- 3. Reclamation Success As noted in the inspection report, A technical revision will be submitted on or before 02/28/2021

Please confirm that the issues noted in your inspection report have been satisfactorily remedied for this mine site based on the enclosed information.

Sincerely,

Ed Lafferty

Vice President Construction (970) 587-6908 Phone

elafferty@hall-irwin.com

Enclosures

















